
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

UM 1929 

   
 
In the Matter of 
 
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF 
OREGON, 
 
Approval of Fourth Amended and 
Restated Intervenor Funding Agreement. 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
OREGON CITIZENS’ UTILITY 
BOARD REQUEST FOR  
PAYMENT OF 
CUB FUND GRANTS  
 

 
Pursuant to the Fourth Amended and Restated Intervenor Funding Agreement  
(Section 7.1), approved by the Commission at its public meeting on January 17, 2018, 
CUB requests the Commission “direct the Participating Public Utilities to pay the 
following amounts made available for CUB Fund Grants” for the year 2021: 

       
PGE PacifiCorp NW Natural Cascade Avista   

$101,125 $101,125 $101,125 $39,500 $44,500   

     
  

 
Dated the 5th of January 2021. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Bob Jenks 
Executive Director 
Oregon Citizens' Utility Board  
610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400 
Portland, OR 97205 
T. 503.227.1984 phone 
F. 503.224.2596  
E. bob@oregoncub.org 

 
cc.  Karla Wenzel, PGE; Etta Lockey, PacifiCorp; Zachary Kravitz, NW Natural;   
Michael Parvinen, Cascade Natural Gas Company; Pat Ehrbar, Avista Utilities 


